
 

 

 

November 2023 Attainment through Caring, Challenge and Creativity 

 

 
 
 

 
Christmas Fair 2023 at Birkdale Primary 

 
CHANGE OF DATE :  NOW FRIDAY, 8th DECEMBER 

 
Apologies for this change of date, we now have a large group of children attending a Dr Who/Blue  

Peter Special on the 15th! 
 

Please note:  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped with Children in Need this year, we raised £212.50 in 50pÕs!!! 

 

Please note : Payment for School Dinners should be paid on either in advance or at the very beginning 
of the week. School dinner accounts must not run in arrears—please contact school if you have any    

difficulties with this. Thank you.  

         admin.birkdaleprimary@schools.sefton.gov.uk    01704 567516        X : @birkdaleprimary 

1 - If you are able to help set up the Christmas fair or help at the Christmas fair 
please contact Mrs Selby. Either in the Breakfast and After School Cub or 01704 

567516 

2- Tickets to see Santa during the fair will be available from Monday, 27th         
November, please send £3.50 per child into school in an envelope with your child's 
name and class, Please note, visits will take place in small groups to keep down the 

queues and a gift will be included. Tickets are limited! 

3- Raffle tickets will be on sale from Monday 4th December, £1.00 per strip, please 
send money into school in a envelope with your child's name and class, they will be 

available to buy during the fair as well. TOP PRIZE £100!!! 

4 . Raffle prize donations needed! Please send into school at any time. 

5- We are looking for donations of good quality stuffed toys/animals, please send 
these into school from Monday, 4th December. 

6- Mufti days 1st and 8th December, please send in bottles, toiletries, gift sets, 
chocolate, sweets, new/good quality toys. 

            P.T.O 


